Math faculty news:

Dr. George Bratton and Dr. Charles Watson, Associate Professors of Mathematics,
who are members of the Executive Board of the Arkansas Council of Mathematics
Teachers, attended the board meeting on November 3, 2010 in Little Rock. The
purpose of ACTM is to (a) encourage an active interest in mathematics, and (b)
improve teaching of mathematics in Arkansas.



